The Society of Old Pastonians







   21 Prince of Wales Road




    Upton




       Norwich




           NR13 6BW




                                                    e-mail rdennison@btinternet.com
4 September  2012

Dear Old Pastonian

AGM and Trafalgar Day Dinner

We are once again holding the AGM in the School House on Saturday 20 October 2012, followed by the traditional Trafalgar Day Commemorative Dinner.  A booking form for the dinner is enclosed and I would once again like to encourage you to attend this entertaining and convivial evening.  

Paston School Site Open for Visitors

At the 2011 AGM a suggestion was made that family and friends of Old Pastonians would like the opportunity of visiting the School.  Nigel Horner-Glister has made the necessary arrangements and the school premises will be open from 4pm on 20 October 2012 for an hour.  If you wish to show your friends and relatives round please let me know by return, preferably by e-mail.

E-mail Addresses

In these days of increasing postal charges it makes financial sense for us to cut our costs as much as possible.  I would like to encourage you, if you have an e-mail address, to let me have  it to enable correspondence to be sent to you free of charge.  Please be assured your e-mail address will not be shared with anybody other than the Society's officers.  

Paston Sixth Form College News

Peter Mayne, Principal of the College for the past 16 years, retired in August and  was succeeded by Kevin Grieve.  More information may be found on the College website at www.paston.ac.uk.  It is anticipated that both Peter and Kevin will be at the dinner.

I look forward to hopefully meeting you at the AGM and Trafalgar Day dinner.

Yours sincerely

Richard Dennison
Richard Dennison

Hon Secretary

